
  a 4070 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  a 4070 # perusi {per'-oo-si}; adverb from 4009; the by-gone, i.
e. (as noun) last year: -- + {a} year ago.[ql ***. petaomai. See
4072.[ql

  ago 4070 # perusi {per'-oo-si}; adverb from 4009; the by-gone,
i.e. (as noun) last year: -- + a year {ago}.[ql ***. petaomai.
See 4072.[ql

  bird 4071 # peteinon {pet-i-non'}; neuter of a derivative of
4072; a flying animal, i.e. bird: -- {bird}, fowl.[ql

  close 4428 # ptusso {ptoos'-so}; probably akin to petannumi
(to spread; and thus apparently allied to 4072 through the idea
of expansion, and to 4429 through that of flattening; compare
3961); to fold, i.e. furl a scroll: -- {close}.[ql

  down 4098 # pipto {pip'-to}; a reduplicated and contracted
form of peto {pet'-o}; (which occurs only as an alternate in
certain tenses); probably akin to 4072 through the idea of
alighting; to fall (literally or figuratively): -- fail, fall
({down}), light on.[ql

  bird 4071 # peteinon {pet-i-non'}; neuter of a derivative of
4072; a flying animal, i.e. bird: -- {bird}, fowl.[ql

  fail 4098 # pipto {pip'-to}; a reduplicated and contracted
form of peto {pet'-o}; (which occurs only as an alternate in
certain tenses); probably akin to 4072 through the idea of
alighting; to fall (literally or figuratively): -- {fail}, fall
(down), light on.[ql

  fall 4098 # pipto {pip'-to}; a reduplicated and contracted
form of peto {pet'-o}; (which occurs only as an alternate in
certain tenses); probably akin to 4072 through the idea of
alighting; to fall (literally or figuratively): -- fail, {fall}
(down), light on.[ql

  fly 4072 # petomai {pet'-om-ahee}; or prolongation petaomai
{pet-ah'-om-ahee}; or contracted ptaomai {ptah'-om-ahee}; middle
voice of a primary verb; to fly: -- {fly}(-ing).[ql

  forth 1600 # ekpetannumi {ek-pet-an'-noo-mee}; from 1537 and a
form of 4072; to fly out, i.e. (by analogy) to extend: --
stretch {forth}.[ql

  fowl 4071 # peteinon {pet-i-non'}; neuter of a derivative of
4072; a flying animal, i.e. bird: -- bird, {fowl}.[ql

  frighten 4422 # ptoeo {pto-eh'-o}; probably akin to the
alternate of 4098 (through the idea of causing to fall) or to
4072 (through that of causing to fly away); to scare: --
{frighten}.[ql

  light 4098 # pipto {pip'-to}; a reduplicated and contracted
form of peto {pet'-o}; (which occurs only as an alternate in
certain tenses); probably akin to 4072 through the idea of
alighting; to fall (literally or figuratively): -- fail, fall
(down), {light} on.[ql

  on 4098 # pipto {pip'-to}; a reduplicated and contracted form
of peto {pet'-o}; (which occurs only as an alternate in certain
tenses); probably akin to 4072 through the idea of alighting; to
fall (literally or figuratively): -- fail, fall (down), light
{on}.[ql

  stretch 1600 # ekpetannumi {ek-pet-an'-noo-mee}; from 1537 and
a form of 4072; to fly out, i.e. (by analogy) to extend: --
{stretch} forth.[ql

  vail 2665 # katapetasma {kat-ap-et'-as-mah}; from a compound
of 2596 and a congener of 4072; something spread thoroughly, i.e.
 (specially) the door screen (to the Most Holy Place) in the
Jewish Temple: -- {vail}.[ql

  wing 4420 # pterux {pter'-oox}; from a derivative of 4072
(meaning a feather); a wing: -- {wing}.[ql

  year 4070 # perusi {per'-oo-si}; adverb from 4009; the by-gone,
 i.e. (as noun) last year: -- + a {year} ago.[ql ***. petaomai.
See 4072.[ql
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